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June 30, 2020 
 
 
To:  Peter Romano 
 
From:  Chris Allan 

Registered Soil Scientist,  
Professional Wetland Scientist 

 
Subject:  141 Danbury Road 

Wilton, CT 
 
 
I inspected the proposed plant restoration area between the eastern bank of the Norwalk River and 
the paved parking area at 141 Danbury Road on June 24, 2020.  Based on my evaluation of the soils 
in this area, it was determined that the entire restoration area consists of historic fill associated with 
construction of the existing paved parking lot.  A small area of well-drained alluvial soil is located at 
the southern limit of the proposed restoration area.  These alluvial soils form a portion of the river 
bank west of the proposed restoration area and are considered a wetland soil type.  The 
approximate limit of the alluvial soils is shown on the attached figure.  No other wetland soil types 
were identified east of the river bank. 

 




